
Geminidave


From: Geminidave


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 3:50 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Fwd: Alabama-Dorian statement from NOAA


Attachments: noaastatement.jpg


Dear Julie Kay Roberts,


I still have not received a reply to my earlier email.


I must admit I did not sign my first statement and I am sorry. My name is David Larimer. I live in Melbourne, Florida and


relied on the very accurate forecasts of the NWS/MLB and the National Hurricane Center to keep me safe during Dorian.


But can I trust future forecasts?  Why am I worried? Here is the statement of Friday from your agency.


Once again, I expect a prompt reply.


--David


-----Original Message-----

From: David Larimer < >


To: julie.roberts <julie.roberts@noaa.gov>


Sent: Sat, Sep 7, 2019 1 :27 pm


Subject: Alabama-Dorian statement from NOAA


Julie,


I sent this email yesterday and I have yet to hear back from you.


In addition to my first question (see below) I would like to know this:


Who wrote the statement of 9-6-19?


Who ordered the draft written and who authorized its release?


And did you know in advance of its content?


I expect as a taxpayer a prompt reply to my email.


My earlier email:


Can this be correct? You are wasting my taxpayer dollars on this Trump ego-sensitive issue? I am ashamed of your


agency.


NOAA releases a Friday evening, unattributed statement disavowing the NWS Birmingham tweet from Sunday saying


Dorian wasn’t going to impact Alabama.


(b)(6)



NOAA releases a Friday evening, unattributed statement disavowing the NWS Birmingham tweet from Sunday saying


Dorian wasn’t going to impact Alabama.
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